
 
 
 
Dear Students & Parents, 
  
We hope you had a pleasant holiday. As the new academic year begins on Monday, 
August 26th, we are excited to welcome you back to school. It is important to ensure that 
everyone is prepared to meet the expectations set for this year. 
  
To maintain a disciplined and professional environment, please adhere to the following 
guidelines 

  
1.      School Uniform: You are required to wear the full school uniform at all times. PE uniform 

to be worn on PE days only. No colored shoes are permitted; only black, navy blue, or 
white shoes are allowed. School Jackets with school logo is a must in winter or if you like 
to bring your own it should be in Plain Black color with no prints or patterns. 

  
2.      Appearance: No accessories, jewelry, and makeup are permitted and school will not be 

responsible if students bring and lose jewelry and valuables.Students that wear a hijab, it 
must be in black, navy blue, or white. 
  

3.      Behavior: It is crucial to follow all school rules and systems. Doing so will help you gain 
the most from your educational journey. Please refer to the student handbook on our 
website for detailed guidance and policies. 
  

4.      Mobiles: According to MOE & SPEA, all students are prohibited to bring Mobile Phones 
to school.  If student for some reason must bring a mobile, the mobile must be given 
before on entrance to the section supervisor and collected on dismissal time. If students 
fail to submit their mobile phone, it will be confiscated till end of term. 
  

5.      Tablets & Laptops: From year 6 to year 13 students will use tablets or laptops in some of 
their studies, so it is preferred to bring your tablet/laptop fully charged in the morning (no 
charging in school allowed), and keep it inside school bag till it is requested to use by the 
teacher. Students must not use their tablet or laptop other than permitted time or permitted 
apps and sites. 
  



6.      Allergies & Medications: please parents/student must inform school clinic if student has 
any allergies or medication that need to be taken in school. you can reach our school 
Nurses using following email: clinic@peps.ae 

  
Please take these instructions seriously and ensure you comply fully.  We look forward to 
a successful year together. 
  
Sincerely, 
Wellbeing & Supervision Team  
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